
Senior Instructor in Information Systems and Technology 

The School of Computing at the University of South Alabama is soliciting applications for a full-time 
senior instructor with a start date of January 1, 2026.  A master's degree or higher in information 
systems, information technology, or a closely related area is required. Applicants must have a minimum 
of seven years of teaching experience in higher education. Qualified candidates must be committed to 
student success and retention. Primary duties include teaching undergraduate courses in computer 
information systems, information technology, programming, project management, data 
communications, and other courses as assigned. Candidates should submit electronically: (i) a letter of 
application (cover letter), (ii) a one-page statement of teaching philosophy, (iii) curriculum vitae, and (iv) 
contact information for three professional letters of reference to the search committee chair, Dr. David 
Bourrie, at istsearchchair@southalabama.edu.  Review of applications will commence upon receipt and 
continue until the position is filled.  

The University of South Alabama is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, religion, age, genetic information, disability, protected veteran status, or any other 
applicable legally protected basis. 
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